
 
From: AZTA@yahoogroups.com [mailto:AZTA@yahoogroups.com]  
On Behalf Of James Ford 
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 7:57 PM 
To: azta@yahoogroups.com 
Subject: [AZTA] A Note from the Committee 
 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
First, our committee is proceeding apace and while we will not be able to 
present the options by tomorrow as we had hoped, we are confident we 
can get it to the membership before the end of December. 
 
In the meantime we feel we should remove the membership list at our 
website for the time being. We feel this will allow us time to resolve our 
status issues without the sense of emergency.  
 
We will ask our webmaster, Genjo to temporarily pull the list as of January 
1st, unless there is an outpouring of objection. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
James 
 
on behalf of the committee 
 
Judith Roitman, Mary Mocine, Genjo Marinello, James Ishmael Ford 
 
 
--  
"Sit, be still, and listen, because you're drunk and we're at the edge of the 
roof." Rumi 
 


